Kinesiology Division Curriculum Committee Meeting: Feb. 24th

Agenda

Roll Call

Curriculum reps – updates

Articulation agreement with Fremont HS – Warren

Courseleaf training

District families – Hilary Gomes for Art

DeAnza:

- Aquatics
- Cardiovascular Fitness
- Combatives
- Cross Training
- Flexibility & Stability
- Individual Sports
- Kinesiology Motor Development
- Physical Meditation
- Strength Development
- Team Sports

Foothill:

- AQUATICS: Swimming, Water Exercise and Awareness
- CARDIOVASCULAR FITNESS: Walking, Running, Hiking and Indoor Cycling
- **COMBATIVES:** Tai Chi and Kickboxing
- CROSS TRAINING: Thighs, Abs and Glutues; Interval, Bootcamp and Survivor Training and more
- **FLEXIBILITY:** Pilates, Yoga, Core Conditioning and Stretching
- INDIVIDUAL SPORTS: Golf, Tennis, Table Tennis (Ping Pong), Archery, Badminton and Bowling
- **STRENGTH DEVELOPMENT:** Nutritional Assessment/Fitness; Circuit Training; Weight Lifting and more
- TEAM SPORTS: Water Polo, Softball, Indoor Soccer, Basketball, Volleyball
- DANCE: Ballet, Modern Dance, Jazz, Ballroom & Social Dance; Hip Hop

Meeting Notes

Katy shared the meeting agenda.

Owen was asked to give a CCC update. He said that the last meeting was spent discussing Guided Pathways. He also mentioned that everyone faculty member in our division need to go through the CourseLeaf Training. There is a training coming up early March. Katy mentioned that the training is also available through a recording. Katy reminded us of the important curriculum dates that Don emailed to the division.

The discussion then turned to the course families that we currently have and compared those to DeAnza list of families. Katy mentioned that Hilary, from DeAnza, reached out to her to start the conversation. It

was noted that there are some differences. We discussed if we want to update or change anything. We agreed this will be an ongoing conversation. Katy gave the history on why course families were developed in the first place. We discussed the differences between DeAnza's list and ours. Jeff mentioned that it might be a good idea to collaborate with DeAnza and coordinate both lists.

Warren discussed the Fremont HS Articulation agreement. Because the current Fremont HS instructor who is teaching KINS 16A does not meet minimal quals, the students cannot be considered duel enrolled students. Warren requested approval to offer KINS 16A with the credit by exam option. The committee voted unanimously to approve.

The next discussion was about SLO's. The committee agreed that we need to take care of all PHED and KINS SLO's by the end of spring quarter. Katy will be contacting Mary to obtain a list of classes that have been taught this year. Jeff offered to help Katy organize the list by what instructors should be responsible for certain classes.

Our next meeting is planned for Wednesday, March 17 at 12:00.